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From: PUCO Consumer Call Center <contactthepuco@puc.state.oh.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 9:12 AM
To: Puco Docketing <docketing@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO - CASE #: 00762106 [
ref:_00Dt0GzXt._5008y4LVWG:ref ]
 
 

 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO
Consumer Service Division

Memorandum
 

CASE ID: 00762106
CUSTOMER: Tom A
SERVICE ADDRESS: , , Ohio
AIQ: Columbia Gas of Ohio
NIQ: (419) 797-2452
 
 
***To ensure your response attaches to the appropriate case, please reply
to this email without changing the subject line.  Thank you!***
 
DOCKETING CASE #:21-0803-GA-ATR
 
SUBJECT: Columbia Gas of Ohio - Protest Rate Case
 
 
Please docket the associated customer comment and/or attached in the
case number referenced above under "Public Comments". This information
was received by the Consumer Services Division through alternate
channels and is being forwarded to be filed formally. This information is not
the opinion of Staff and should not be viewed as such.

Hello,
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The delivery rate increase being sought by Columbia Gas will REALLY hurt our
family. It is already bad enough being billed over $40 per month just to have the
meter hung on our house. The $40 delivery and assorted fees is above our gas
charges several months. It is only during the warmer months that we can finally
make headway in paying down the amount owed from the previous winter. With
such a HUGE increase, we will never be able to come close to breaking even. The
massive increase will require us, and every customer, to have at least an additional
$30 added to their budget. In our case, that extra $30 will amount to a 34+
percent increase to the monthly budget bill. Our Social Security did not, and will
not, increase 34+ percent. Not even more sweaters and blankets will help us, as
this increase will continue to take, and take, and take.

Please help us!

Tom
 
Sincerely, 
Andrea Leitwein
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Service Monitoring and Enforcement Department
Customer Service Investigator 
(800) 686-PUCO (7826)
www.PUCO.ohio.gov
 
 
 
This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus
may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.
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CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not
click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click the Phish Alert
Button if available.
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/9/2022 4:48:40 PM

in

Case No(s). 21-0637-GA-AIR, 21-0638-GA-ALT, 21-0639-GA-UNC, 21-0640-GA-
AAM

Summary: Public Comment of Tom A., via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing


	

